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Reception -  Zack for his brilliant maths this week in doubling, knowing 
the doubling facts by memory and helping others to work the answer. 
Harvey for his enthusiasm and effort to create his own map. 
Year 1 -  Camille for confidence and leadership in cricket. 
Liana for kindness and care towards younger children. 
Year 2 -  Poppy for her exceptional attitude during our gymnastics  
workshop. 
Bella for her fantastic attitude to learning in Maths lessons. 
Year 3 -  Rex for readiness to learn and fantastic attitude towards kung-fu. 
Lilley for your enthusiasm in our Art topic.  I look forward to seeing your masterpiece. 
Year 4 -  Jaxen for a superb attitude towards all new learning. 
Delcie for working hard in class and being a good help to her friends when they need support. 
Year 5 - Tommy for excellent weaving skills with great attention to detail. 
Aimee for a brilliant recount with adventurous vocabulary. 
Year 6 -  Seb for being a good role model at boxing. 
Louie for always thinking of others. 
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We have been making sure we have been cool and hydrated this week as the temperatures 
have been soaring! We have been very grateful for the Key Stage 2 Air Conditioning, moving 
sessions around to make sure that everyone has felt the benefit!  
This week it has been National Sports Week. Each class has had a session with an external 
coach, each enjoying a different sport. From martial arts and golf, to cricket and football, 
we have had a very sporty week. I was very proud of the attitudes and determination of 
Year 2 this week, as they went to React Gymnastics to try a number of gymnastics           
activities, working hard on springboards, bars, trampolines and floor routines. They had a 
fantastic time, and there are definitely some gymnasts of the future in the class!  
Year 3 thoroughly enjoyed their martial arts session with Matt Hudd. Matt spent time 
teaching the children a range of techniques, as well as explaining and discussing the    
crucial role that self discipline plays in sport. 
Year 6 had a great time visiting Kingstone High School this week to take part in a cooking 
lesson. The children mixed egg and milk before carefully frying slices of bread to create 
the classic Eggy Bread. The children really enjoyed the taste test, choosing ketchup or 
syrup to go with it! They had a great time—huge thanks to KHS for being so  
accommodating.   
 

We are looking forward to our Opening Minds Week next week with the theme of ‘Reaching 
New Heights.’ It promises to be a fantastic week. 
 

With best wishes for a lovely weekend, 
 

Elissa Vigus 

Headteacher 
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The winners this week are….                                    

Florence 

Noah 

The winner this week are….       

Harper 

Class Trophy: Year 3  

 Calendar of Events 

23rd Year 2 PE 

Year 5 Forest School 

Opening Minds Week 

24th Reception PE 

Year 1 PE 

Year 5 & 6 City trail & Mappa 

Mundi trip 

Year 6 KHS transition  

 

25th Year 3 PE 

Year 6 Swimming 

Year  3 & 4 Village trail 

 

26th Reception Forest School 

Year 6 Boxing (Hinton  

Community Centre) 

Year 4 Village fieldwork 

 

27th Year 4 PE 

Year 5 PE 

Reception Showcase 

Den Day 

30th Sports Day 

With the weather being warmer, 

please send children 

in with sun cream and 

sun hats. 
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The winner this week: 

Harvey 

Class Trophy:  Year  1 
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